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From: City of Prince George <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 1:07 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Thu, 06/08/2023 - 13:03 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Karlynn 
6250 Berkeley Pl 
Prince George 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
This is a no for me and my family. Terrible area, traffic already steady and busy along  
O’Grady. And let’s leave some green space for once in this city ! How are we supposed to coexist with the 
beautiful wildlife this town is home to, when the city continues to cut down trees and ruin green spaces, only to 
develop structures that the average working person cannot afford to buy, in this outrageous economy. This is 
completely unnecessary, I hope others speak up against this and the people win for once.  

Redacted

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting
Handout 10 - Agenda Item E.4


